
SSVPOA  

Board meeting                                                              August 12,2017  

  

Board meeting called to order @11:03 am by Shaun Riley Meeting was held at Silver Springs Methodist 

church Courtesy of Joe Bates Church Elder, and the Silver Springs Methodist church  

Members in attendance  

Shaun Riley President  

Douglas Seal Vice President  

Cindy Riley Treasurer  

Bill Faulkner Secretary  

Board members   

Carol Lane, Ruth Briggs, Lorraine Demma, Joanne Rhodes, and Floyd Worthington  

Property owners   

Karen Randolph, Charles & Judy Telesca,  

Pam Faulkner, Elaine Braglin, and Ann Reynolds  

Welcome to all @ 11:03 am  

Handouts include Income and expenditures for June & July 2017  

Received letter of resignation from Donald Beam Sr effective August 8th 2017  

Lt Riker Marion county sheriff’s office invited but unable to attend until October meeting  

Emerging details related to Shaun Riley include 51 arrests 4 of them were with drugs and guns   

One person arrested late at night in the lake using Helicopter and airboat  

Donald Burns arrested several times Small time drug dealer and nuisance case  

Children were caught stealing stuff from properties and the police have handled that  

We will be sending out letters concerning un tagged vehicles on the property and also concerning trash 

build up    

October they will reinstate the Spaghetti dinners  

Caught up with most of the delinquent property fees  

Nine are back for this year and 16 are chronic cases 25 total  

We will be mailing letters in august 2017 about delinquencies and will start posting liens sometime in 

October if needed  



Cindy has caught a lot of them up  

Housing market has opened up for property sales hopefully that will help  

Carol Lane discussed one property across from her house that is a real mess and need to be cleaned up  

It was suggested about calling the Code enforcement agency  

Joanna Rhodes complained about people not cleaning up after their dogs dump their loads  

Boat ramp cleaning materials are needed costs will be related as soon as possible  

The dumping of trash in the front entry is getting bad and several people have picked some of this up   

Election of Officers and Board members are due in December and the present staff has a full two years 

already  

There have not been many cases of Rainbow people in our area this year  

The next meeting will be on October 14th 2017 @ 11:00 am  

Meeting adjourned at 11:46 am 


